EMBASSY
OF THE ARAB REPUBLIC OF

EGYPT

26, SOUTH STREET, LONDON, W.1.
TELEPHONE: 01-499 2401

The Rt. Hon. Margaret Thatcher, M.P.,
Prime Minister of the United Kingdom

I would like to express my appreciation for the friendly
reception you offered me. Our talks reflected a genuine

desire to strengthen the friendly relations and fruitful
co-operation between our two countries.

On behalf of the Egyptian Government and myself, I would
like to extend my deepest thanks to you and to the members
of your Cabinet for your very warm hospitality.

e AL LoutEd
Prime Minister.

London
10th September 1986




